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INTRODUCTION / PROJECT BACKGROUND
RÉAMHRÁ / CÚLRA AN TIONSCADAIL

The N19 National Road connects Shannon International 

Airport to all parts of the country and plays a significant role in 

international connectivity, which in turn increases prosperity to 

the Mid-West region, particularly tourism and exports.

The section of the N19 National Primary Route under 

consideration extends from Drumgeely Roundabout to 

Knockbeagh Point Roundabout. The proposed scheme is 

approximately 2.2 kilometres in length and comprises primarily 

of single carriageway cross section which has a number of 

deficiencies that require improvement works.

Clare County Council are working in partnership with Transport 

Infrastructure Ireland (TII) to develop a road scheme to improve 

the N19 between Drumgeely Roundabout and Knockbeagh 

Point Roundabout and provide a high-quality access to Shannon 

Airport.

The design process is being developed in stages with 

opportunities for the public to provide feedback. Currently 

the project is at Phase 2 – Option Selection and as part of this 

process a non-statutory public display is being held to inform 

stakeholders of the Emerging Preferred Option.


